
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
DIRECTORATE: SOCIAL WELFARE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE

Imphal, the 21^ June, 2024

No. 10/215/2017-SW(CMST)FD: It is hereby informed to the concerned beneficiaries of Care
Giver Allowance/Maintenance Grant to Persons with Disabilities with High Support Needs
under CMST that recently the admissible allowance/grant upto March, 2024 has been
transferred recently to the respective bank accounts of the beneficiaries through RTGS.

It is learnt that the parent Bank i.e. Manipur State Co-operative Bank Ltd. where the
scheme account of the Department is maintained has transferred the benefit twice in case of
some beneficiaries due to some technical errors as reported by Manipur State Co-operative
Bank (MSCB). The concerned bank is trying to resolve this issue of double credit in
consultation with beneficiary banks. It is hereby clarified that the bank will recover/adjust
the excess amount erroneously transferred to the beneficiaries and ensure credit of
"entitled amount" to all the beneficiaries. Hence, all are requested to bear the
inconvenience for sometime while the bank is resolving the issue.

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

(Ng. Ut ingh)
Directdr^ Social welfare,

Manipur

Copy to:

1. The Secretary to the Hon'ble Chief Minister, Manipur.
2. The PS to the Hon'ble Minister, Social Welfare, Manipur.
3. The Commissioner (SW), Govt, of Manipur.
4. The Branch Manager, MSCB - Imphal Branch.
5. The District Social Welfare Officer concerned.
6. The Editor

WT" The IT Section, Social Welfare Department to upload the Notice in the Department's website.
8. The Notice Board.
9. The Relevant File.


